
 

Media Advisory 
City of Fond du Lac Department of Public Works 
P.O. Box 150, 160 South Macy Street, Fond du Lac, WI 54936-0150 
Phone: 920-322-3470   Fax: 920-322-3471 
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City of Fond du Lac - Weekly Construction Update 
The City of Fond du Lac is providing a weekly update on construction projects located within the corporate boundary. 
The Weekly Construction Updates and Construction Map are posted on the City’s Website at www.fdl.wi.gov.  
All anticipated construction activities are weather dependent.   
 
W. Division Street from Brooke Street to Moore Street, Taylor Street from Brooke Street to dead end, Lewis Street 
from Brooke Street to dead end, & Moore Street from Division Street to Lewis Street 
Schedule: September 26 through November 
Description: The project includes gas main and service relocations, reconstruction of sanitary sewer and laterals, 
storm sewer and laterals, water main and laterals, roadway, sidewalk and approaches, street lighting and 
restoration/landscaping. 
November 21 to November 25: Stage 2 concrete pavement will be poured. 
Traffic Impacts: W. Division Street is closed to through traffic. Residents, business owners, and customers may access 
properties past “ROAD CLOSED TO THRU TRAFFIC” signs. It is illegal to drive past a “ROAD CLOSED” sign or to move 
any construction barricades. Parking is not permitted on the street within the construction zone during working 
hours.   
 
WIS 23 Expansion – Urban Section – WI DOT Northeast Region 
November 21 to November 25: The contractor anticipates working on the following items: 

• Continue installing fencing along WIS 23 
• Continue pavement marking on WIS 23 
• Install the new lighting poles on the County UU interchange 
• Complete construction on the County UU interchange 
• Complete construction on the County K/Highway 151 intersection 

Traffic impacts:  
• County UU (South of WIS 23) – Closed 
• County UU (North of WIS 23) – Closed 
• WIS 23 EB lane closure from County Lane to the east: Anticipate delays while using WIS 23 eastbound during 

construction. 
• WIS 23 WB lane closure at Highway 151 will continue.  Anticipate delays while using WIS 23 westbound 

during construction. 
• The Highway 151 southbound off ramp to WIS 23 is closed.  There is a detour route posted to access WIS 23 

from the north.  The ramp is schedule to reopen this weekend. 
• The County UU interchange is scheduled to be opened late the week of November 21.   
• The WIS 23 median crossings have been permanently removed at Taft Road and Poplar Road.  Median access 

will remain at Richards Road and limited median access will be at Tower Road.   

http://www.fdl.wi.gov/

